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From: cityclerk
Subject: FW: Zoning Bylaw no 7850

From: Kurt Heinzelman <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Saturday, April 02, 2022 2:22 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>; Mayor <MAYOR@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Zoning Bylaw no 7850 

Good afternoon,  
As residents of Larch street in downtown Prince George we are opposed to a liquor store going in to the old 
Pizza hut at 1933 Queensway. 

As long term residents of Larch we have seen the neighborhoods safety decrease with people wandering the 
streets intoxicated or on something. We feel that another liquor store in this area would further contribute to the 
decline of our neighborhood.  

We'd like to suggest increases in senior services as this neighborhood is aging and could benefit from a little bit 
of support. 

Thank you for reading this email. 

Outi and Kurt Heinzelman  


